
March 23, 2020 

 

Greetings Brentwood Families, 

 

Please see the updates for Monday, March 23, 2020. 

 

Food Distribution: 

Meals will be distributed Wednesday, March 25, 2020 and Friday, March 27, 2020 at the MS/HS 

auditorium location from 11:00am-12:30pm. As a reminder, all families are eligible for the FREE the 

breakfast and lunch program.  There will be enough meals (breakfast and lunch) distributed to last until 

the next meal distribution date. 

Please Respond: 

A survey regarding remote instruction will be distributed the evening of Monday, March 23 via Skylert 

with the request that each family complete it by Wednesday, March 25, 2020 at 5:00 pm. The 

information gathered from the survey will enable the District to make plans for the families that may not 

have access to a device or reliable Internet access.  

Closure Information:  

This afternoon Governor Wolf extended the length of time that schools will be closed. The new date to 

reopen is April 7, 2020 for staff and April 9, 2020 for students. While we appreciate this updated 

timeline, the District is anticipating that the closure will be extended again and we continue to plan 

accordingly.  

Although the closure of the physical sites has been extended, teachers are planning for online 

instruction. As we begin to roll-out the online instruction, please demonstrate patience and kindness. 

Our teachers have a wide range of talents and skills. We will all work together to provide instruction to 

our teachers and our students.   

 

 


